
Quick Review: 
Over the past four weeks, we have attended classes that have impacted and 
equipped us for the next stage in our trip, and the rest of our lives. We were 
able to help prepare for Harvest Bible College’s “Lifted Concert” and the 
graduation. Next Steps also put on an iCafe Concert where multiple visitors 
came, and connections were made. We have also seen multiple people 
baptized and filled with the Holy Ghost, and others healed! It has been a 
wonderful time so far and I am looking forward to the next three weeks!

!1

Jessica 
Sully 

NEXT STEPS: 
Scotland & UK Bishop Francis 

speaking at HBC 
Graduation 2017

Making the “Lifted” 
Concert Banner

The King’s Knot 
from the top of 
Stirling Castle

(Above) 

The Next Steps 
2017 Group

JUNE 2017


